





INVITATION

to the common module "Infantry Officer Winter Warfare Basic Module"

Tartu, Estonia 12.02.-19.02.2023

Dear Commandants / Dear Rectors,

I have the pleasure to invite your cadets to take part in the common module "Infantry Officer Winter Warfare Basic Module" organized by the Estonian Military Academy (EMA) from 12 February to 19 February 2023, under the framework of the European Initiative for the Exchange of Young Military Officers.

We invite your cadets (future junior officers) to take this opportunity to share and develop their leadership skills under harsh winter conditions together with the cadets of the EMA. Upon completing the module, participants will get a certificate of participation in "Infantry Officer Winter Warfare Basic Module" (2 ECTS).

With regard to practicalities, the EMA is happy to provide accommodation and meals and there is also no participation fee. Accommodation will be organized at the EMA dormitory or in tents (during the exercise). Rest assured that all outdoor activities will be monitored by professional medics. We will also arrange transportation from the Tallinn/Riga airport to the EMA and back. For more information and updated details regarding the module, please refer to the attached documents.

Participants are kindly requested to confirm their attendance by filling in the attached application form and sending it to the POC (Mrs Piret Tamm) at piret.tamm2@mil.ee by 13 January 2023 at the latest. For any further communication on this matter and especially regarding administrative questions, you are kindly requested to use the same e-mail address.

Looking forward to welcoming your cadets in Tartu!

Sincerely yours,

Brigadier General Vahur Karus Commandant of the Estonian Military Academy